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Administration 

 

To: City Commission 

From: City Administrator Dustin Dassinger 

Date: 4/14/25 

Subject:  Southwest Water Authority Board 

Commissioners,  

On 04/10/2025, a committee consisting of Senior Engineer Kristopher Keller, Commissioner Joe Ridl and 

myself met to interview four interested candidates for the Southwest Water Authority Board.    

This appointment will fill the vacancy left by George Nodland.  This term will expire in 2026. 

The committee selected Ryan Baumgartner. 

I am recommending Mr. Baumgartner’s appointment to the Southwest Water Authority Board. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 


